
Youth bball tourney to be held in Wray

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Area youth will gather in Wray Saturday, Dec. 22 for the 2012 Holiday Youth Basketball
Tournament.

  

The double-elimination five-on-five tournament will be held in the gyms at Wray High School.

  

The tournament will be held for boys and girls in third through sixth grade. The two divisions will
include third- and fourth-grade teams and fifth- and sixth-grade teams for both boys and girls.

  

Interested teams need to inquire or register by Monday, Dec. 17. Questions may be directed to
the Wray Recreation Department at 970-332-4419 or wrayrecreation@centurytel.net.
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